
 
 

 

20.07.2023 

 

Dear Ahmad Amarullah, Ikhfi Imaniah, Santri E.P. Djahimo, 

ahmadamarullah66@umt.ac.id 

 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee of the 14th International Free Linguistics Conference, I 

would like to invite you to present your paper “University student’s critical thinking: Facing 

the challenges of Society 5.0”, which has been accepted for oral presentation at the conference 

to be held at Kadir Has University, Istanbul, Turkey on September 29–October 1, 2023. 

 

International Free Linguistics Conference is an accessible forum for people working in the area 

of language sciences to come together and share their diverse perspectives, practices and 

research. Further information about the conference and venue is available at 

http://www.flcgroup.net/2023-2/. 

 

Looking forward to seeing in FLC’23 in Istanbul. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Prof. Feza Kerestecioğlu 

Faculty of Engineering and Natural Sciences 

Kadir Has University 

http://webprs.khas.edu.tr/~kerestec/ 

http://www.flcgroup.net/2023-2/
http://webprs.khas.edu.tr/~kerestec/

